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SeabrookNPEm Resource

From: Cunanan, Arthur
Sent: Wednesday, February 08, 2012 2:17 PM
To: Cliche, Richard
Subject: RE: Set 18, RAI B.2.1.11-2 Response

thanks 
 
Sincerely, 
Arthur Cunanan 
Project Manager 
Division of License Renewal 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
301-415-3897 
arthur.cunanan@nrc.gov 
 
From: Cliche, Richard [mailto:Richard.Cliche@fpl.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, February 07, 2012 2:18 PM 
To: Cunanan, Arthur 
Subject: Set 18, RAI B.2.1.11-2 Response 
 
Advance copy of RAI response letter. 
 
 
Rick Cliche 
License Renewal Project Manager 
Seabrook Station 
richard.cliche@fpl.com 
Desk:  (603) 773-7003 
Fax:     (603) 773-7995 
Cell:     (603) 765-6358 
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